From: Shoreline West <shorelinewestmv@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2022 9:56 AM

To: Rental Housing Committee <RHC@mountainview.gov>

Subject: Shoreline West Association of Neighbors (SWAN) Annual Block Party

}CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL - Ensure you trust this email before clicking on any links or attachments.

Good morning, Chair Haines-Livesay and Committee Members,

The Shoreline West Association of Neighbors (SWAN) would like to cordially invite you to our annual
block party and general meeting. We usually have between 70-200 attendees, but this will be our first
big, in-person event in a while.

SWAN Annual Block Party
Sunday, August 28th

2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.
Mariposa Park

We hope you are able to join us!
Sincerely,

Devon Conley

Member-at-large

SWAN Steering Committee
https://www.shorelinewestmv.com/

Shoreline West Association of Neighbors
ShorelineWestMV@gmail.com






